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Please do not approve the rate increases, as the rates are high enough already, too high in fact. Between
taxes and utilities, you are taxing the citizens of this county and state to death and it's not fair. It's not as
if we will receive any kind of increase in service, so why should we have to suffer yet another increase
when what we get now is already overpriced. Please do not pass on the poor planning (or lack thereof) of
PSE to the citizens who can already ill-afford these current rates, much less an increase in them. PSE
should be able to allocate funds or appropriately budget/plan for such things without having to continually
raise our rates and pass the buck to us. Make the big corporations who earn all the money pay for once,
please, | beg you! In fact, if you want to do anything with the rates, decrease them, as I'm positive that

PSE is already making way too much money. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any
guestions.

Thank you,
Robert Nedrow I
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